
 
 
 
 

 

 

NOTICE OF FAILURE OF THE NEGOTIATED PROCUREMENT OF 
ESAMELCO 

 
 
 

Please be informed that the Third-Party Bids and Awards Committee (TPBAC) declared a 
Failure of the Negotiated Procurement of the ESAMELCO Competitive Power Supply 
Procurement for RPS Power Supply for the year 2024-2044 due to failure to meet the 
requirements prescribed under the TOR by the bidders’ offers, as determined by the BAC,   as 
per DOE Department Circular No. 2023-06-0021. 
 
 

Issued on the 16th day of February 2024. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ATTY. LIONEL A. TITONG 

TPBAC-Chairman 
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